
CALIFORNIA PAINT 
HORSE ASSOCIATION 
californiapainthorseassoc.com 
 
    Minutes of Meeting Held 

June 24, 2024 
    Dixon, CA 
 
President John Casey called the meeting to order at 12:20 p.m. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Janet Radford, Ellen DeLong, John and Janice Casey 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES--Janice Casey made a motion to accept minutes; 
Seconded by Ellen.   Motion Passed 
COMMUNICATIONS: Thank you letter from Jessi Cardoso for the saddle she won and 
for such a nice show 
TREASURER’S REPORT : Janet gave the treasurer’s report. Ellen made motion to 
approve, Janice C seconded. Motion passed. 
SHOW: Janet discussed the fact that the zone show has changed their date in 2025 to 
May 5-12 which will impact our show.  Talked about the success of the show this year. 
Not as much profit this year but we did not increase our rates even though judges, arenas, 
etc increased their rates.  Will probably have to increase for next year. Not going to order 
saddles for next year as a cost savings due to the unpredictable attendance due to the 
change of date in the zone show.  Instead of saddle will give $1000 cash to exhibitor. 
NEW BUSINESS: We voted to send CCC a $500 sponsorship this year.  CCC had a 
meeting and will have their banquet at the same place next year- Chez Shari.  Haven’t 
discussed awards yet. Finances are in good shape.  Katy should be getting info to process 
year end awards again.  The maximum to be spent is $5000.  We purchased a cargo 
trailer to store our club items in.  The cost was $4200.  We will store it at the same place 
in Rancho Cordova and will save $81 a month in storage costs.  When we need it for the 
show we will just have to hook it up and tow it to the facility. 
Janet also stated that she converted our debit card so we can use it to make purchases.  
We can still make deposits but no withdrawals of cash. 
Motion to adjourn at 1:20p.m... – passed 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Janet Radford 
CPHA Secretary 
janrad@att.net 
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